
                                                                                                                  

  http://www.hu-srb-ipa.com/ 

 
 

 

INVITATION 

 
„CIRENE - Cross-border ICT Research Network” project 

Workshop I 

 
Faculty of Technical Sciences, University of Novi Sad 

 
26 Jan 2012 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The University of Novi Sad, Department for Computing and Control Engineering, is 

delighted to invite you to attend the Workshop I of the „CIRENE – Cross-border ICT 

Research Network”  project. 

 

The place of the Technical Workshop will take place at Faculty of Technical Sciences, 

University of Novi Sad, Serbia on Jan 26, 2012.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Vladimir Zlokolica 

CIRENE Project researcher and FTN Technical coordinator 

 

 

 
 

 


